Action Taken Report 
      (presented on  11.09.2013)

1. Collaboration with EMMRC has resulted in organizing a workshop on content development on 29.08.2013.also 10 faculty members got associated with EMMRC by participating in the making of education content in e format. The following faculty members participated: 
      1.MZ 2.RP 3.CAJ 4.MS 5.CMB 6.NPP 7.AT 8.NIR 9.JHR 10.FQ.
2. An SPSS workshop was organized at the multimedia lab for M.Ed students. The classes were handled by MZ, VIJ, MPG and NPP.
3. A faculty development program was conducted by MPG and MS on RBT (revised Blooms Taxonomy) and Google drive on 15-16 July 2013.
4. SET coaching was organized for B.Ed students on first and second June 2013.
The classes were handled by NPP.





